
 

 

 

 

 

                      
 

 

Monday 16th January 2023 

 

Year 2 – Parent/Carer Reading Café  

  

Dear parents/carers,  

 

I am very excited to announce that we will be holding parent/carer reading workshops to 
help support you with reading at home with your child.  We know it is vital that children are 
reading at home, as well as being read to on a regular basis. We understand that this can 
be a daunting task for some, not knowing what types of questions to ask or how best to 
support your child to become a fluent reader who enjoys reading for pleasure.   

 

To encourage more reading at home, we will be holding a Reading Café. We welcome 
parents and carers to come into school for a tea or coffee and to learn how they can best 
support their child’s reading.  All parents and carers are welcome to join us on Tuesday 
24th January 2023 at 9:00am in the Infant hall.  During the session, your child or children 
will join us for a story, which will give you the opportunity to apply the strategies you will 
have learned.  

 

If you have any questions, please ask myself or your child’s class teacher. 

 

We thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Anna Sullivan 

Deputy Head of School 


